Come Eat & Shop

on Main Street in New London

Businesses on Main Street will remain open
during construction, and they are all
excited to see your faces!

Parking may be challenging in
front of businesses but please
note there is parking available
at the Municipal Parking lot

(on the corner of Main Street and Pleasant).

” CONSTRUCTION

Get those steps in!

The New London-Springfield Water System Precinct
encourages people to brave the construction and to
continue to support the wonderful businesses on Main St.

(v
They are the heart of our town.

Please contact the New London-Springfield Water System Precinct
with any questions or concerns with the Main Street Project.

603-526-4441 or nlswp@tds.net




